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August 12, 2005

Mr. Larry Safir

Entravision Communications Corporation
801 North Jackson Road

McAllen, Texas 78501

Re:  Station KKPS

Dear Larry:

Enclosed please find a notice from the Federal Communications Commission that it has
reviewed the response to the Audit Notice for KKPS and has found no apparent viclations.

Would you be certain to lodge a copy of the FCC response in the KKPS public inspection file.
With best regards.

Sincerely,

Barry A. Friedman

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Walter F. Ulloa
Michael G. Rowles, Esq.

Barry Friedman@ThompsonHine.com Phone 202.973.2789 Fax 202.331.8330
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Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

August 13, 2005

Barry A. Friedman, Esquire
Thompson & Hine

1920 N Street, NW
Washington, DC 20036-1600

Re: KKPS(FM)
Dear Mr. Friedman:

We have completed our review of your response to the June 10, 2005 random audit letter
sent in accordance with the provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s
Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. Based on your response, we have found no
apparent violations. In accordance with 47 C.F.R. § 73.3526(e)(10) for commercial
stations and 47 C.F.R. § 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, you are required to
place a copy of this letter in your public inspection file. Along with a copy of our June
10 audit letter and your response thereto, you are required to maintain a copy of this letter
in your public inspection file until the end of your current license term. Should you have
any questions regarding this matter, please contact the EEO Staff at (202) 418-1450.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

<
&a,wr C. %
Lewis C. Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau



